Dear Speaker,

I am writing you on behalf of the Organizing Committee of International Nathiagali Summer College (INSC) that is held every year in Islamabad, Pakistan during summer. Late Professor Abdus Salam initiated the idea of INSC in 1976 and since then the College is held every year. Covering topics from the contemporary areas in the field of Science and Technology.

The first week (25.06.2001 – 01.07.2001) of next year’s Summer College will be dedicated to Information Technology. Following topics will be covered during the first one week of the Summer College: 

1. Distributed Computing (GRID, Databases)

2. Network Technologies (Security, High Bandwidth Networks)

3. Digital Libraries

4. Web Technologies (WAP, WML)

5. Digital Signal Processing

6. Computer Maturity Model (CMM)

Traditionally, in the morning session the experts in the field deliver lectures. We expect 4 – 5 lectures of 50 minutes duration from each lecturer with 10 minutes of questioning period. In the afternoon session, seminars are arranged which are given by the local experts or the graduate students working in the field.

We provide full local hospitality to the speakers whereas we expect that the travel is taken care by the home institute of the speaker. In exceptional cases, travel grant can also be arranged. In case you have any question regarding the Summer College, please do not hesitate to write to me (Hafeez.Hoorani@cern.ch).

With best regards

Professor Hafeez Hoorani

(On behalf of Oraganizing Committee of INSC) 

